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Good Day all BBRGC members.

The CDH tags will be printed on your licence summary, so no need to arrange tag surrendering or printing of new tags this year.  The update is scheduled for the 10th October so check your account online on that date.  Any questions contact your hunting directors.
**** Note that this year not all of the CDH Tags will include and Anterless validation (read Doe Tag)

Small cut and Paste for MNR

Draw results are available starting October 10:

· online by visiting the Fish and Wildlife Licensing Service
· call the automated phone line at 1-800-288-1155
Thanks again to all

Take Care and Stay Safe.
Yours in Conservation

Your Hunting Directors
